
As a legal resident of the State of Oregon and citizen of the United States I am opposed to HB 3063.  I 
find it alarming that as a parent that I would be forced to have my children partake in a medical 
procedure in order to be granted admission into a public school system.    I am grateful for the many 
medical opportunities available to me and my children and with each visit to the doctor I have always 
been allowed to make a decision as to my health without consideration of admission to a public 
institution.  I understand the value of some vaccines both as an individual and as a society, but that 
should be my choice NOT the State.  The vaccine exemption waiver protects my rights and allows for 
continued freedom. 
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Central Point, OR 
 


